
Our Home Learning In 
Nursery - Week 6

Let’s take a look and share what we have all been learning this week. 



Understanding the World
This week we read the story of ‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears’.  

In this story Goldilocks eats all of Baby Bears porridge.  The 
children have been tasting porridge with different toppings. 



Ayaan made 
delicious 
porridge with 
strawberries 
and 
bananas!



Kalbi made 
delicious 
porridge 
with jam 
on!



Expressive Arts and Design
This week I asked the children to create a person using 

kitchen utensils! Let's take a look at their creations!



Zohan’s Creation



Ayah’s Creation



Subhan’s Creation



Ayesha’s Creation



Aliyah’s Creation



Kalbi’s Creation



Let’s see what other lovely things we have been 
doing at home!

Ayaan has 
been 
practising 
his name!



Ayesha 
has been 
practising 
her name 
and the 
alphabet!



Ayaan 
wrote the 
letter ‘P’ in 
the lentils! 



Ayah has 
been 
practising 
her letter 
formation!



Ayaan has 
been 
blowing 
huge 
bubbles! 



Ayah drew 
a picture of 
the sheep 
from our 
RE story 
‘The Lost 
Sheep’! 



Ayat is 
getting 
very good 
at writing 
her name 
now!! 



Ayah went on 
a size hunt 
around her 
house and 
found things 
for the Three 
Bears to use!



Aliyah has 
been 
helping 
around the 
house!



Aliyah went 
on a size 
hunt around 
her house 
and found 
things for the 
Three Bears 
to use when 
they come to 
tea!!



Ayah went 
on a shape 
hunt and 
found 
these 
shapes!



WOW another busy week of home learning.  
Well done Nursery you are all amazing and 
make me so proud everyday. Have a restful 
half term and I look forward to seeing you all 
LIVE on Monday 22nd February at 8.45am!


